
 

Merry Christmas  

everyone 
As we come towards the end of 2020, 

we would like to thank each and every 

one of you for all the support you have 

shown the Kellen Dance Academy in 

this very extraordinary year. Hopefully 

we will get back to all of our dancing 

activities in 2021 

Halloween Fun 

It was great to see so many of 

our cheer dancers dressing up 

for a a socially distanced         

Halloween dance 



Twenty-Eight of our dancers   

entered this virtual competition 

in November. They all danced in 

front of the camera and the      

recording was submitted.  All 

dancers received a medal and a           

certificate with some                   

excellent comments                   

and constructive feedback. 

Here are some of our 

dancers with their      

certificates and medals 

Kellen Dance Academy 
Check out the website for details. 

www.kellendance.co.uk 

07810 272788 

Email: kellendance@virginmedia.com 


